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August 20, 2025 

President and Members 
City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 

RE: E. GENERAL ROBINSON/GOODRICH ST       
VACATION - DOMI-VAC-2024-09821 

Dear President and Members of City Council: 

We have a request for the vacation of East General Robinson Street and Goodrich Street, in the 23rd 
Ward, 1st Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  A copy of the request is also attached.   

Duquesne Light, the abutting property owners’, have requested this vacation to allow for lot 
consolidation and coordination with a future ALCOSAN project.  

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Skalican 
Acting Director 

JS/JM/dlm 
Attachments 

Jeff Skalican (Aug 20, 2025 11:31:21 EDT)


